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This is not right. The river is a navigable waterway, and you all don’t have the right to 

pick who can use it. Please stop this silliness of your overreach of “Power”.  

This was a well-traveled waterway in a time when we as a State managed and took 

care of the dredging with much larger and bigger boats, then what you want to kick 

off of the water. I grew up in the Portland/Newberg area and have raised my kids on 

this waterway.   

 


